
22 September 2021 

St Joseph’s School, New Plymouth will join with hundreds of other Catholic 

Schools around Aotearoa to celebrate ‘Catholic Schools Day’ on Sept 29.  This 

special event is held every three years.  Unfortunately this year we have not 

been able to reach out and celebrate as a community of Catholic Schools be-

cause of the Covid Alert Levels in place.  We did plan to have a combined 

Mass with St Pius X and St John Bosco…..maybe later in the year.  All three NP 

Catholic Primary Schools have chosen the Mellowpuff Trust to be a recipient 

of fundraising, held across all three schools on the day. 

Outline of Catholic Schools Day Weds 29 Sept 2021 

 School Liturgy 

 Buddy Class Activities - Theme - Tūrangawaewae - 

Catholic Schools - A Place to Stand. 

 Free Sausage Sizzle for Lunch  

We are asking children to bring along a donation to support 
the Mellowpuff Trust.  Donations will be collected in 
classrooms before School.                        
For more info see: 

  www.mellowpufftrust.co.nz 

http://www.mellowpufftrust.co.nz

